May 2, 2010
Dear friend,

Last summer I had lunch with a couple of friends from my home community, Leigh and Lois
Steckley. They mentioned that they will be traveling with a group “next summer” (i.e.
August 2010, about 3 months from now) to Nairobi, Kenya. And I have agreed to join them!
My ticket is bought and the plans are made. I'll be teaching a computer class to adults.

Our group will leave on August 8 and return to Toronto on August 23. Other members
of the group will be doing sports camps, ESL, listening times, health classes, empowering
women and children’s activities. Most of our time will be spent in the Eastleigh Slums where
there are many refugees of Somali, Ethiopian, and Eriterian origin. I have some maps
posted on the blog that I’ve started at: http://www.ourafricanetwork.net/blog/

We are trying to raise $9,000 to help in buying computers for my class, plus a printer and
software. If you would like to assist financially with this cost, we'd love it.

Your gift does get tax-deductible charitable status. Here's what you can do:
Write a cheque payable to "Global Youth Network". Do not write anyone's name on the
cheque. On another slip of paper mention that this cheque is for “Adult Kenyan Team"

attention to Dwight Baer. You will be issued a tax receipt for your donation. Please do not
post-date cheques. Make sure your name and address is also included.

The Global address is:
"P.O. Box 92515, 152 Carlton St., Toronto, Ontario, Canada M5SA 2K1."

Or if you prefer to donate online, go to: http://www.globalyouthnetwork.ca/

Click on Donate Now.

Enter the amount you wish to donate.

Under Fund/Designation, in the drop-down box, click on “Adult Trip — Kenya”.
Under Gift Options, click “Yes, as a gift in honour/on behalf of ... Dwight Baer”
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Thanks for considering this request. You can check my blog for updates, or even better,
reply to let me know that you’re on my team and I’ll send you email updates.

Below is a picture of two Eastleigh community basketball players wearing uniforms supplied
by Leigh and Lois on a previous trip.

Your prayer support in this endeavour will be very much appreciated.
Blessings,

Dwight Baer
Phone: 204-335-2809 if you have further questions.
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